KEY PENINSULA BUSINESS ASSOCIATION
Minutes for August 3, 2018

Meeting called to order at 7:30am by Ed Robison, KPBA Treasurer
Present: Barb Heard, Ed Robison, Dick Kelly, Carolyn Wiley, Todd Rosenbach, Nancy Carr, Stan Moffett, Richard Fay, Danna
Webster, Charles Ellis, and Marcia Harris.

**Upcoming Guest Speaker - Red Barn Youth Center - August 17 12:00pm El Sombrero Restaurant **

Agenda Approval

Additions to the agenda included: KP School Bus Connects Letter of Support for upcoming grant and budgeted items (Candidates Forum &
Farm Tour Scarecrow contest).

It was MSC to approve the agenda.

Secretary's Report

It was MSC to approve the minutes from July 6, 2018 as presented.

Treasurer's Report

Ed reported a net balance of $8238.87. It was MSC to approve the report as presented.

Association Business

Peninsula Schools Education Foundation Breakfast - Sept. 27 7am

KPBA has budgeted for 11 people to attend. Inform Jud if you would like to attend. Those signed up currently include: Jud, Ed, & Todd.
Website Update

Per Nancy Carr, Rob will contact Charles Ellis on the weekend. There will be a full report at Sept. breakfast meeting.

KP School Bus Connects

Marcia Harris requested a letter of support from KPBA for renewal application of their grant (2019-2023). It was MSC to write letter of support.
Marcia will help write the letter.

Budgeted Items

The Candidates Forum ($250) and Farm Tour Scarecrow Contest ($500) have been budgeted for 2018.

Individual Reports:

Ed-E&L Civil Engineering is seeing changes in business from recent new tariffs.

Marcia-PSD has appointed a new director, Lori Glover, for District 3 and interim superintendent, Art Jarvis, for the 2018-2019 school year.
Carolyn-Farm Tour trying to raise the last few $$. KPBA is getting credit in advertising for the Scarecrow Contest.

Danna-The KP Community Council office is busy, especially the Health Dept.

Richard-KP Community Services is low in food. Logging Show is back on August 18th 10am-4pm.

Stan-KP Fire Dept, Longbranch location, had a readjustment in numbers (from 9 to 6) due to the addition of 6 more volunteers. This is better
for insurance purposes. Guy Allen retiring next year.

Dick-Two Waters Art Walk was a success.

Nancy-LIC Labor Day Dance is Sept. 1 8-11pm. Fiber Arts will be at the Farm Tour again.

Todd-LPL Financial is having a busy summer.

Barb- Observed that the Art Walk had strong community feeling, was well attended and perfect weather.

Respectfully submitted,
Barbara Heard
Secretary



